
 
 

Textbook Return August 4th & 5th 
It is time to return ALL textbooks and Media books from the 2019-2020 school year. 

Collection Dates for All Grade Levels: 

Tuesday August 4th:  8:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Wednesday August 5th:  8:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 
It is truly vital that the textbooks are returned on these days to ensure we have them 
ready for pick-up for the 2020 – 2021 school year. 

 

 

Information about textbook pick-up, technology, and other materials for the 2020 – 
2021 will be announced at a future date. 

 

 
NOVA HIGH  

TEXTBOOK COLLECTION 

EVERYONE will  enter through the 39th Street gate and proceed to the Music Bus 
Loop and around to the IB Bus Loop to drop off their books.  Please stay in your cars 

and a staff person will come to retrieve the books from you. 

Please exit through the same 39th Street gate. 
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